
From: McKay Murphy <mckay@ward43.org> 

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 10:21:41 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Donation to 43rd Ward Office | Cedar's Palace | 09.13.2024 

  

 

Happy Friday Steve and Chasse, 

 

A local business (Cedar Palace) donated some assorted food to our office this afternoon - with about a 

50-dollar value. This included some hummus, crudités, and some meat and pita. 

 

We set this out in our office for neighbors to enjoy! Thank you for all you do and take care. 

 

 

McKay Murphy 

Chief of Staff 

 

Alderman Timmy Knudsen, 43rd Ward 

2523 North Halsted Street 

Chicago, IL 60614 

773-348-9500  

Pronouns: he/him/his 
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